
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

RALEIGH 

DOCKET NO. E-100, SUB 180 

BEFORE THE NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

In the Matter of 

Investigation of Proposed Net Metering 

Policy Changes 

 

) 

) 

 

 

ORDER GRANTING PETITION 

TO INTERVENE  

BY THE COMMISSION: On January 24, 2022, NC WARN filed a petition with the 
Commission seeking to intervene in the above-captioned docket. 

The Commission has considered the petition and is of the opinion that good cause 
exists to allow the requested intervention by NC WARN. 

IT IS, THEREFORE, ORDERED as follows: 

1. That NC WARN is hereby allowed to intervene in this proceeding; and 

2. That the name and address of the attorney for NC WARN is as follows: 

Matthew D. Quinn 
Lewis & Roberts, PLLC 
3700 Glenwood Ave., Ste. 410 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27612 
mdq@lewis-roberts.com 

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the 25th day of January, 2022. 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

       
Joann R. Snyder, Deputy Clerk 


